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DEL MAR BLUFFS STABILIZATION PROJECT UPDATE JUNE 2021

On Wednesday, June 30, SANDAG construction crews will pour concrete to reinforce the toe of the bluffs on the 

beach south of 4th Street. The work is necessary to further reinforce the Del Mar Bluffs.

What You Can Expect:

•	Construction on the beach south of 4th Street will begin at approximately 8 p.m. on Wednesday, 

June 30, and continue through approximately 5 a.m. on Thursday, July 1. 

•	Crews will excavate the area, pour concrete to reinforce the toe of the bluffs, and backfill  

the area.

•	Residents may notice the presence of work crews, heavy construction equipment, noise, and Occupational 

Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) required vehicle back-up alarms.

This work is expected to create noise, however, crews are aware of residents in the area and will minimize impacts 

to the maximum extent possible. Please note, construction schedules are subject to change. 

Upcoming Nighttime Bluff Stabilization Activities

FOR MORE INFORMATION OR TO SIGN UP FOR PROJECT UPDATES:

Visit: KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/DelMarBluffs | Call: (858) 549-RAIL | TTY: (619) 699-1904 | 

SANDAGregion | GoNCTD SANDAGregion | NCTD SANDAGregion | GoNCTDSANDAG | GoNCTD

Email: LOSSANRail@KeepSanDiegoMoving.com

https://keepsandiegomoving.com/Lossan-Group/Lossan-del-mar-bluffs.aspx
https://www.instagram.com/sandagregion/?hl=en
https://www.instagram.com/sandagregion/?hl=en
https://www.youtube.com/user/SANDAGREGION?ob=0&feature=results_main
https://www.youtube.com/user/SANDAGREGION?ob=0&feature=results_main
https://www.facebook.com/SANDAGregion
https://www.facebook.com/GoNCTD/
https://twitter.com/GoNCTD
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mailto:LOSSANRail%40KeepSanDiegoMoving.com?subject=

